September 20, 1995

Mr. Mark Oaks c/o Historical Video Productions 3503 West North Gate, Apt. 115 Irving, TX 75062

Dear Mr. Oaks:

Thank you again for taking the time to speak with me by telephone last week concerning the audio tape and unedited video tapes you created as a result of your assassinations related research. As I mentioned during our conversation the John F. Kennedy Records Collection at the National Archives contains hundreds of thousands of assassination related records. Many researchers have donated their work for inclusion in the JFK Collection and the Review Board appreciates your offer to donate your records as well.

For your information I've enclosed a fact sheet about the Review Board, a copy of our legislation, and a pamphlet published by the National Archives that describes the JFK Records Collection.

Please feel free to contact me at ext. 258 if you or your agent have any further questions. Your time and interest in the Review Board's work is appreciated.

Sincerely,

David R.Montague, Investigator